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Dates for your  

diary: 

6th– 10th February– 

Children’s Mental Health 

Week 

9th February-  Year 3 

Prehistoric day 

10th February– Wear Your 

Scarf to School Day 

10th February—Last day 

of term 3 

13th-17th February—

School Holidays 

20th February—First day 

of Term 4 

2nd March - World Book 

Day 

17th March—Red Nose 

day 

 

 

Kiwi News 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Another chilly week, with particularly 
treacherous conditions, where we are 
grateful for warm and cosy school 
buildings!  We are fast approaching the 
end of term 3, and the halfway point for 
the year with our last day of the term 
being Friday 10th February (normal finish 
time).  Thank you to our Year 1 staff and 
children for a super assembly on 
Wednesday and also to all our families 
who supported this, it was lovely to see 
you!   Next week we will be starting our 
new Best  Behaviour Curriculum (BBC) 
target for February, having had a very 
successful January challenge!  
 

Miss Susan Raeburn 

School Attendance Award Winners: 

Week commencing: : 23rd January 2022 

 Takapuna — 96% 

Well done Rakuira ! 

 

Attendance 
Upcoming Events 
The school council are working on their ideas for 

World Book Day and Red Nose Day. Please watch 

this space more information on planned events 

coming soon 



Prehistoric Day 
On Thursday 9th February 2022, Year 3 will be holding a Prehistoric day. This will be part of their theme work ‘Stone 
Age to Iron Age’. We have been learning all about the Stone Age, Iron Age and Bronze Age periods of time. To give the 
children a real feel for this era, we have organised a special day which will take place in school. This will include a range 
of activities which will strengthen the children’s learning and understanding. 

The day will consist of various activities, including fire making in the forest school area, 
making clay artefacts, looking at replica artefacts and making our own cave drawings. 

 

Job Vacancies 

We currently have a number of upcoming job vacancies. 

We currently have vacancies for the following positions: 

Teaching Assistant 

ELSA/ Thrive practitioner 

Breakfast Club Assistant 

Senior Admin Assistant 

School Business Manager 

Kitchen Assitant 

For more information please see the vacancies page on 

our school website 

 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
We will be taking an active part in Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week from Monday 6th February to Friday 10th 

February.  

We will be participating in a range of activities to help us think about our emotional well being and how we can all re-

flect positive values and ethos of our school. To help launch our new PHSE curriculum along side this. We will be holding 

a ‘Wear your scarf to School’ day on Friday 10th February. Children and staff will be wearing their scarves with their 

usual uniform to help reinforce the scarf values and topics of 

Safety 

Caring 

Achievement 

Resilience 

Friendship 

Our well-being ambassadors will be busy that week working with children across the school to raise the profile of good 

Headlice 

Please ensure you are checking your Childs hair for 

head lice and treating them as soon as they are no-

ticed.  

Details on how to detect treat this can be found at  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 




